
 

Our literacy work will focus on nursery 
rhymes and stories with settings 
related to our nature curriculum. We 
will learn some rhymes by heart and 
have a go at making up our own 
rhymes.  
This year we are following the Little 
Wandle phonics and reading scheme. 
This will be similar to before; all 
Reception and Year 1s will have a 
daily phonics lesson and regular 
reading practice in school. Advice on 
the home reading books will be found 
inside the cover of your child’s reading 
record book. Year 2s will also have 
regular reading sessions in school and 
is essential that they read frequently 
at home too. 
 
  

Welcome to the Autumn Term in Oak 
Class.  
 
Our themes for the term are nursery 
rhymes and the weather. We will be 
asking questions about the weather 
and observing seasonal changes. In 
history we will learn how the weather 
contributed to the Great Fire of 
London. In art we will be exploring 
printing with paint and then learning 
different drawing techniques. We will 
be learning how to use the tablets to 
write in computing. We will be learning 
about dynamics in music and learning 
Christmas songs later in the term. 
This ties in with our RE work on 
religious celebrations. 

In maths we will be learning about 
place value and patterns in number. 
We will move onto addition and 
subtraction later in the term. 
 
Please ensure that your child has their 
PE kits, wellies and coat in school 
every day as we often go for walks, 
play and learn outdoors in all 
weathers. Please can you double 
check that all kit, wellies and uniform 
are NAMED clearly, especially if you 
have previously used a biro to name 
items as this can fade over time. 
 
Finally if you do have any questions or 
worries, please do come and talk to 
me. The best time to catch me is at 
the end of the school day. 
Ms N Lewis, Oak Class teacher. 
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